
 JC BOYD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
 Rialto Unified School District 

 310 Merrill Ave, Rialto CA 92376 
 Gilbert Pulido  Karensa Hutchens 
 Principal  Assistant Principal 

 Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 Happy Holidays to everyone in the Bulldog family. I would like to give you a short introduction, I am 
 Gilbert Pulido the proud new Principal of Boyd Elementary. I have done my schooling in the Rialto 
 Unified School District, attending Simpson, the old Rialto Junior High, and then graduating from Rialto 
 High School. I have been with the district for 17 years, all of which were spent at Eisenhower High 
 School. 

 I look forward to this new chapter and I also look forward to serving our community here at Boyd. I 
 would like to invite you to a virtual meet and greet with me on January 12th and the 13th from 4:30 PM 
 – 5:30 PM. During these meetings, you will learn a little more about me, my background, and my plans 
 for Boyd. I will also share ideas for parent involvement here at Boyd. My vision is for Boyd to be a 
 community and the only way this will happen is by trusting one another and be working together for our 
 students. 

 Parents, please read the information below as it will give you information on your child’s return back to 
 school. 

 •  Winter Break – 12/20/2021 thru 1/10/2022 
 •  First Day back for students Tuesday, January 11, 2022 
 •  Regular bell schedule on 1/11/2022 
 •  Please remember that we will still be following our current Covid-19 protocols, so all students 
 will still be required to wear face-covering while on campus. 

 Again, I look forward to serving our community and working alongside you, and continuing the amazing 
 work happening at Boyd. Happy Holidays!! 

 Sincerely, 

 Gilbert Pulido 
 Principal 
 Boyd Elementary 


